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Dubmire Out of Hours  
Holiday Club 

Do you need access to our Holiday 
Club in the October half term?   At 
Dubmire, our holiday club has a full 

range of activities including, arts 
and crafts, cookery, cinema after-

noon plus much more. 
For full details and costs please  

contact Alison Miller on 
07920765147 

 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

On Friday 28th September we will be 
taking part in Macmillan’s Coffee 

Morning.  Staff will be supplying cakes 
for children to purchase at £1 each, 

all proceeds will be going to Macmil-
lan so the more children participating 

the more we will raise. 
 

The PTA will be providing cakes which 
will be on sale to parents/carers  in 
the small hall from 3pm on Friday 

28th September. 
Please come along. Tempest  Photographers will be coming 

into school on Thursday 27th September 
to take individual pupil photographs. 
 
Would you please ensure your child is 
wearing their full school uniform,  
thank you. 
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HALF TERM HOLIDAY  
FOOTBALL CAMP 

 
FitFast will be holding their half term 

football holiday camp at  
Dubmire Academy. 

Mon  22nd Oct—Fri 26th Oct  
£45 per week or £12.50 per day 

 
Outdoor clothing will be  needed as well 

as a packed lunch. 
     Contact Ross Topping  
       on  07393 981247 

for  further information. 

NEW TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

 
School   0191 5005958 
Daycare 0191 5005959 
 
 
 
 

Easy Fundraising—How does it work? 
 

Easy fundraising turns your everyday 
online shopping into free donations 
for our school.  How? Just start your 
online shopping first at 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 

then shop as normal.  Retailers then make 

If you haven’t already registered for free 
school meals (even if your child stays for 
packed lunch or automatically qualifies 
for KS1 universal free school meals) 
could we ask you to register online 
https://emsonline.sunderland.gov.uk/
CitizenPortage LIVE/  
 
This will enable our school to access 

funds for resources. 

SUPER HERO DINNER 
 

If your child normally stays for a packed 
lunch and would like to stay for a Super He-
ro dinner on  Thursday 4th October, com-
plete the slip on the letter your child should 
have brought home and return to school by 
Wed 26th September.  School meals are 
FREE for key stage 1 pupils and children who 
already stay for school dinners will auto-
matically receive a super hero lunch. 
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